
   

 
 

 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 
CURRICULUM SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 
April 9, 2013 - SPECIAL MEETING – 7:15 PM 

 
MINUTES 

 
ATTENDANCE 
 
PRESENT:   Lori Jahoda, Melissa Hofmann, Judd Wardell 
 
ALSO PRESENT:    Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler; Stephen Salisbury, LMHS Principal, Kimberly Glazier, 
AP/Curriculum Coordinator 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER  

Lori Jahoda called the meeting to order at 7:22 PM at the Lebanon Middle School Media Center at 891 Exeter 
Road, Lebanon, CT.  

 
II.  Steve Salisbury and Kim Glazier gave an overview of the LMHS proposed course:  Global Studies. It is an  
              unleveled course designed for grade nine students.  
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:27 PM 
   
 
Submitted by, 
Lori Jahoda, Chairperson 
 
 


